
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 8th, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the SUBJECT MATTER HEARING portion for the 

Chicago City Council Committee on Housing and Real Estate, that was scheduled 

for Wednesday, May 14th, 2025 at noon in Council Chambers has been 

CANCELLED.  

 

The Committee on Housing and Real Estate  

WILL STILL  

hold a  

REGULAR MEETING  
with votes to be taken.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Byron Sigcho-López 

Chairman, Committee on Housing and Real Estate 


